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An introductory forum about the Fulbright scholarships

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]The international relationships office organizes in cooperation with Fulbright commission an introductory forum about the Fulbright scholarships on wendesday, 14-11-2018 at 12pm for all faculties’ members keeping in mind that all fields are eligible. 
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